
Christine Popowich 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I would like to request a public hearing about this old Grays Harbor Paper Site. I live in Grays
Harbor County, these issues are of great importance in the community as they impact the quality of
our lives. Responsible environmental clean-up is in my opinion, one of the most important things
we can do to keep our community healthy and safe. Contamination has gone on too long in the
name of business interests. There is a new little park not far from this site and it is frequently full of
parked cars and people overlooking the river. We need more places like this that are safe to explore.
I do think with more outreach the public would be very interested in how this process takes place. I
also work with low income families and their preschool children in Hoquiam, and what a great
learning experience for them and all community members. They need to know they have a voice
and a stake in what happens in their neighborhood that will impact their families lives. 

Thank You, 
Christine Popowich 
ph. 360-591-5515 
email: candtpop@icloud.com


